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17th December 

Meet your teacher day 9am-10am 
18th December 

Graduation Night  

19th December 
Bike Ed ride & picnic - Gr 5&6 

20th December 

Grade 6 Graduation excursion 
Middle school EOY Sausage Sizzle 

21st December 

Last day of school for 2018 
- Assembly 9am 

- Grade 6 farewell parade 1.15pm 

- School finishes at 1.30pm 
 

Monday 10th:  

Bike Ed - Gr 5&6 
2019 Prep Info Evening 7:30pm 

Tuesday 11th:  

Bike Ed - Gr 5&6 
Music Bus Demonstration 

Wednesday 12th:  

Bike Ed On Road Assessment - Gr 5&6 

Thursday 13th:  

Aust Maths Comp Assembly 9am 

Friday 14th:  

Reports on Compass after 4pm 

Acting Principalõs 

Message: 

Michael McLean 
2018 ð end of year events  

End of year holidays are getting closer every day. Each year we 

find the last few weeks are both busy and tiring, but usually  

varied and interesting. I hope this reminder of events, helps us to 

stay focused, whilst enjoying the end of the year at school! 

Date Event 

10th December 
7.30-8.30pm  

Multi-Purpose Room 

**Prep Information Evening ð new Preps find out 
their teacher & book their ômeet the teacherõ 

teacher time (31st January) and ôprep assessmentõ 

time on a Wednesday in February 

11th December Music Bus Demo 

13th December 9am Australian Maths Competition Assembly 

14th December End of year reports available on Compass (4pm) 

17th December Meet your 2019 teacher 9-10am 

18th December Grade Six Graduation Night - New Hope Church 

19th December Grade 5 & 6 Bike Ride 
  

20th December Grade Six excursion to the movies 
Grade 3 & 4 Picnic 

21st December Final assembly of the year ð begins 9am 
Grade Six farewell parade ð begins at 1.15pm 

Last day of school ð ends at 1.30pm 

Instrumental Music at KPS 

I am pleased to announce that we will have a new provider for 

private instrumental music at Kerrimuir next year. Due to our 

growth in student numbers and classes next year we donõt have 

space to accommodate the current provider, Rockiskool. Next 

year we will be using the Music Bus as the lessons are conducted 

inside the bus. They will be conducting demonstrations for the  

students on Tuesday 11th December. Private instrumental lessons 

are optional and are a user pay system. More information can be 

found at www.themusicbus.com.au  

Best wishes 

Michael McLean 

Christmas is a season not only of rejoicing, but of reflection.  

Winston Churchill 

http://www.themusicbus.com.au


 NOTICES 

Next weekõs Fruit Duty  

Roster 

Monday 10th -  Fiona Johnston 

Tuesday 11th - Sally Boyd 

Wednesday 12th - Sophie Wang 

Thursday 13th ð Kaye McTaggart 

Friday 14th - Rachel Allsop 

 First Aid Roster 

Friday 7th Dec - Visalakshmi Devulapalli 

Friday 14th Dec - Amie Moffatt 

Friday 21st Dec - Rachel Allsop 

 

 

This weeks wordsmith is: Samuel A 

YŜǊǊƛƳǳƛǊ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

²ƻǊŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ  

 

 

 

School Banking 

Tuesday 11th December will be the last day of 

School Banking for 2018. 

 

School Banking will resume on Tuesday 8th February 2019. 

Scintillating: sparkling or shining brightly OR brilliant and 
exciting, skilful or clever 

Example:  The scintillating juggler threw many hoops into 
the air. 

  



 NOTICES 

Road Safety 

A reminder to be careful on the roads during school hours, especially turning 

from Molbray Street in to Kerrimuir Street and Dorking Road.  Itõs very busy 

with cars at drop off and pick up times and we need to watch out for  

pedestrians crossing the road. 

Lunch Orders & Canteen 

Lunch orders and the Canteen will be available up to the  

20th December 2018.  There will be no lunch order deliveries or Canteen 

available on the last day of school. 

 

Disco 

A big Thank You to the Events team for organising the school disco 

last night, and a special Thank You to all the wonderful staff and  

parent volunteers who helped make it a fun night for the kids! 

 



 NOTICES 

 Year Level Ambassadors:  

Our parent representatives system has a new look 

coming in 2019!  

In 2019 we are trialling some changes to our 

parent class representative system, with 2-3 

ôYear Level Ambassadorsõ for each year level, 

rather than class representatives.  

We are now calling for volunteers for these roles 

for 2019! We would love to have our YLAs on 

board by the end of this year,  ready to meet  

with their year level teaching team and welcome  

new families at the beginning of Term 1. 

Thank you and welcome to the following 

parents who have already volunteered: 

Prep:   Sanette Wood 

Grade 2:  Sanette Wood 

Grade 3:  Melanie Lunt &  

   Ruby Curickshank 

Grade 4:  Sanette Wood 

Grade 6:  Amanda Price 

 

Please give some thought to becoming one of 

our inaugural YLAs in 2019! 

If you would like to volunteer, please click on the 

link below to sign up. 

 

What will YLAs do? 

Like our previous parent rep 

roles, the YLAs will organise some 

simple social events for parents/

families within year levels and 

provide a helping hand to the 

teaching staff, particularly 

around issues that require parent 

engagement.  

We would also really like our 

YLAs to be a welcoming face for 

new families to the school and be 

a resource for parents navigating 

their way through life at 

Kerrimuir.  

A full description of the role 

and responsibilities of our YLAs 

has been circulated via 

compass. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAEA923A0FD0-year 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAEA923A0FD0-year


 

SCHOOL News 

 

 

 HUGE THANK YOU TO THE WHOLE KERRIMUIR COMMUNITY, OUR COLOUR 
RUN WAS A SUCCESS!!  
 

What a wonderful day mother nature put on for us last Friday! So as well as thanking the 

weather we also would like to thank the tremendous effort from the staff who created that 

wonderful obstacle course for you all to run through and the volunteers that helped on the 

day. We feel it was a fun event that brought delight to all the children - and those lucky 

enough to be squirting them! It also achieved another wonderful outcome of raising over 

$13,700 for the Kerrimuir coding and robotics program. Last but not least, we also need to 

thank those fabulous firefighters who donated their time to come and help us create a very 

wet obstacle course across the basketball courts. I am not sure who had more fun though ... 

the children or them ?????!!!  

Thank you to all who participated on the day and made it such a success!  

 
Well done Kerrimuir community !!!!  
 

Events committee  



 

SCHOOL News 

 

 

 


